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_ Attachment 12
From: "Dr. Bruce Strine" <bstrine@roadrunner.com>

To: <jeff.fortkamp@celinaschools.org>
Date:  05/15/2015 02:55 PM
Subject: Resignation

Jeff,

Please accept this email as a formal resignation from the position of Celina High School Girls’ JV
Soccer coach so that I might be considered for the Celina High School Girls® Assistant Varsity Soccer
coach.

Best Regards,

Bruce Strine
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